
 

 

 
 

 

 

Following the Decreto Legge 23 Febbraio 2020, n. 6 that was published 

on February 23, 2020, in the Italian Official Gazette and the MIUR 

(Ministero dell’Istruzione, dell’Università e della Ricerca) ministerial 

decree, we believe it is prudent to postpone the Italy Pitches 

Competition in its entirety until the Fall semester. We apologize for the 

late notice in cancelling tomorrow's workshop at JCU. 

   

Thank you for your understanding, 
The team at JCU Institute for Entrepreneurship 
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